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              EoI No: BHEL/AA/TL/ MRO-Tanks  

                                                                                                                   Date: August 06, 2022 

 

Subject: Expression of Interest (EoI) for partnering with BHEL with regard to Maintenance, 

Repair and Overhauling of tanks and engines (T72 and T90) for Indian Army 

 

Bharat Heavy Electricals Limited (BHEL), a leading Central Public Sector Undertaking of Govt. of 

India (www.bhel.com) catering to the core infrastructure sectors of energy, transportation, heavy 

engineering industry, defence, renewable & non-conventional energy etc., is seeking interest from 

interested parties for partnering with BHEL to address business of Maintenance, Repair and 

Overhauling (MRO) of tanks and engines (T72 and T90) for Indian Army. 

 

Following areas are envisaged for partnership:  

a. Assembly and overhauling of engine and engine components 

b. Assembly and overhauling of tanks 

c. Localization of spares and support for development of local vendor base for spares 

d. Total MRO (Maintenance, Repair & Overhaul) services for the tanks 

 

Interested Parties (having proven technology/ capability) willing to partner with BHEL to address the 

business of MRO of tanks and engines (T72 and T90) for Indian Army are requested to submit their 

response to below mentioned address (in hard/soft copy), along with details on proposed model for 

partnership, company background, technical features/data sheet, product catalogue, reference list and 

annual report/financial statements etc. latest by August 29, 2022 (Monday).  

 

Based on the responses received by BHEL, a separate request for partnership shall be issued by BHEL 

for selection of Partner(s) in the targeted areas of Maintenance, Repair and Overhauling of 

tanks and engines (T72 and T90) for Indian Army.  

 

In case any clarification is needed, parties may contact as per following details:  

 

Senior Deputy General Manager  

Corporate Technology Management,  

Bharat Heavy Electricals Limited (BHEL),  

BHEL House, Siri Fort, New Delhi 110049, India  

Tel: +91-11- 66337339 / 66337458  

Mobile: +91-7838293011 / +91-9441176267  

E-Mail: techeoi@bhel.in  

http://www.bhel.com/
mailto:techeoi@bhel.in

